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SVPS Headlines 

 

In celebration of Pancake Day, our school kitchen 

will be providing pancakes for dessert for any 

children ordering a school lunch on Tuesday 4th 

March. 

 

We receive numerous emails on a weekly basis from local 

residents who are claiming that their drive ways are being 

blocked. Local police have been informed and will be 

randomly checking where people are parking. Local residents 

are also reporting any vehicles. Please can all parents think 

about where they are parking at drop off and pick up.  

After School Clubs and Y5/6 Walkers 

Now it is getting lighter again children 

from Y5 & Y6 with permission can 

walk home by themselves. They will 

need to have a form filled in order for 

them to walk home after an after-

school club.  

World Book Day 

2025 

Thursday 6th 

Wear something 

Comfy 

& 

Bring a book you 

love to read 

throughout the day 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Painting Volunteers 

A huge thank you must go to the volunteers from Ontic. They came in last week and 

redecorate  the Reception classrooms, Y1 toilets & Y2,3,4 toilets. The toilets looking 

lovely a fresh with their new lick of paint. 

 

  

Young Voices 

Our Choir represented SVPS at Young Voices last night at Resorts World in 

Birmingham. They were part of a phenomenal choir of approximately 4,800 children 

and the atmosphere was electric. 

The children were a credit to the school and were very well behaved. 

Thanks to parents who travelled to watch, and also the staff and volunteers who 

accompanied the children. We hope everyone enjoyed the show as much as we did, 

and there aren’t too many bleary eyes today! 😊 

Painting Volunteers 

A huge thank you must go to the volunteers of Ontic. They came in last week and 

redecorated the Reception classrooms, Y1,2,3,4 toilets. It is all looking lovely with the fresh 

lick of paint. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

With lots of illnesses doing the rounds at the moment, we have been asked to remind 

everyone about Pharmacy First, which is a service that can be used rather than going to 

see your GP: 

 

 

 


